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Kwansei Gakuin university
Japan

March 24 2008

Dear friends at Kwansei Gakuin University

I would like to thank you for your kind donation of US$200, which was received
through Ms. Nakao.

As you are already aware, the Mae Tao Clinic is a community-based organization
serving the Burmese migrant and refugee communities along the Thai-Burma border,
and communities in internally displaced areas within Burma. The Burmese border
community children suffer from lack of access to education and a safe place to live,
particularly when they come unaccompanied to the Thai side of the border. Our Clinic
aims not only to attend to their needs, but also to collaborate with many partner
community-based organizations who similarly provide child protection services so that
we can care for these children together.

This money will be used to fund these on-going projects of the Clinic. Thank you
again for your support, and please do not hesitate to contact me if you would like more



information about the Clinic and its activities.

Best wishes

Dr. Cynthia Maung
Director
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